April 29, 1992

Mrs. Adrienne Kachadourian
17 Avon Road
Binghamton, New York 13905

Dear Mrs. Kachadourian:

It was with some sorrow but also the joy of so many
years of service that I heard of your retirement as Sunday
School Superintendent of the St. Gregory Sunday School in
Binghamton, New York.

Not only countless children and young people but every
aduit wember of the St. Gregory community has benefited from
your love and direction. Teaching the faith is nrot a job;
its is a sacred vocation, a calling. You have followed that
calling down many difficult paths but you have never
wavered, you have never been anything but joyous and taith-
ful. How happy is the Lord in such joy and faith!

I know you continue to serve on the Women's (entrai
Council and in other areas of church tife; in that way we ‘
are blessed. God bless you for your years of devetion to
the church's children and may He shower you with all the
gifts of the Spirit you have so freely given for so long. .

With prayers,

Bishop Khajag Barsamian
Primate




